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**UPDATE - CONSTRUCTION ADVISORY - ROUTE 20 PATERSON**  
Construction crews commence round the clock work at site and will continue until completion   

 
(Newark) – As previously reported, the Passaic Valley Sewerage Commission (PVSC) revised its work 

completion schedule on Route 20 in Paterson.   

 

Beginning this week, PVSC’s contractors - Cruz Construction - continues to use two crews, each working 

12 hour shifts (7am-7pm, 7pm-7am, 6 days a week) for the scheduled time frame. There is no work 

scheduled on Sundays.  Slip-Lining operations began Monday morning, November 3. To date, 690 Linear 

Feet (out of the approximately 2,020 Linear Feet) has been installed. 

 

It is still anticipated that the work will be completed by the end of December or shortly thereafter.   
  
The Passaic Valley Sewerage Commission recognizes that this project has had an enormous impact on 

commuters, residents and businesses.  We apologize for the extensive delays and for the residual 

problems associated with the rehabilitation project.  

 

As the project draws to a close, PVSC will continue to provide updates. The precise timing of the work is 

subject to change due to weather or other factors. Motorists are encouraged to check www.511nj.org for 

real-time travel information. 
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